
Precautions needed before ice skating
The Stephens Lake Park has a set of guidelines you 
should follow when ice skating. Ice skating is allowed 

when ice is at least 4 inches thick. However, it is 
important to be alert because conditions can change. 
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Children should never 
skate unsupervised.

Never skate 
alone.

Skating not 
allowed 
after dark.

Do not 
congregate in 
one area.

Beware of ice 
around partially 
submerged objects 
like trees, logs
or bushes.

Stay away from 
cracks, seams,
ridges, slushy areas 
or darker areas that 
signify thinner ice.

Ice fishing is 
not allowed.


